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As a hospital worker, having mail in voting is important so all eligible voters can make 

their voices heard, especially because we cannot all take time off on one day. Taking 

away mail in voting will make it harder for those without seniority or available time off 

to participate in something that should be their right as a citizen. Please don’t punish 

people who have to work and cannot take time off due to financial or personal 

reasons.  


